
TO: Public Works Committee 

FROM: Christopher Ed, Transportation Engineer  

DATE: July 7, 2022 

SUBJECT: 2022 Annual Striping Project - Authority to Solicit Bids and Award Contract 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Staff requests that the Public Works Committee authorize staff to solicit bids for the 2022 
Annual Striping Project and recommend City Council award and authorize the Mayor to sign 
a public works contract with the lowest responsible bidder.  

 

 
2) Background:  

 
Historically, Thurston County has performed the restriping work for the City’s 140 miles of 
painted longitudinal pavement markings. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and staffing 
constraints, Thurston County has been unable to do the restriping work for the City. Staff 
are now looking to contract the work for furnishing and installing of the painted longitudinal 
pavement markings and any removal of pavement markings needed to complete the project.  
 
The Engineer’s estimate for the annual striping project is $110,000.   

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
City of Tumwater Strategic Priorities and Goals 2021-2026: 
 
C.  Create and Maintain Transportation System Safe for All Modes of Travel 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

    Do not authorize staff to solicit Bids. 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
Funding for project will come from General Fund – Streets operating budget.  

 

 
6) Attachments: 

 
A. 2022 Annual Striping Project Map 


